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SEN SPECIALIST 

SCHOOL 
Welcome to our fourth edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter for the 2019/2020 

academic year. This will keep you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

1AJ 92.22% 2JK 97.50% 3AO 84.00% 3NA 90.00% 

1JC 96.67% 2LB 98.68% 3AP 71.25% 3NH 85.71% 

1SR 97.50% 2MD 80.30% 3HM 100.00% 4AJ/HM 90.00% 

2AL 85.00% 1NP/KA 98.75% 3LC 95.56% 6EM 96.00% 

2CS 88.75% 2NS/HR 93.33% 3MW 89.09% 6PF 96.67% 

Next week at Springfield 
 

Monday 7th October 6EM Regular Walks 
6PF Supermarket Visits 
Stay and Play session (booking required) 

Tuesday 8th October 6PF Visit to B &Q Garden Centre 
3HM Community visits 

Wednesday 9th October 6EM Shopping 
3LC Camm Street Gym Sessions 
3AO Animal Care at Reaseheath 

Thursday 10th October 2AL Horse Riding 
3AO visit to Alcumlow Farm 
3LC Travel Training 

Friday 11th October 6EM swimming 
Stay and Play session (booking required) 

 

Safeguarding Update: 
Dear Parents - please find attached some useful information 
regarding apps that parents should know about. This is 
aimed at secondary and sixth form pupils. 
We have also shared this with all staff in this weeks briefing. 
  

 

 

Have great week! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 

NEWSLETTER 4 – 4th October 2019 

Whole school Attendance this week – 91.71% 

Parents Evening 
 

Parents evening will be on Wednesday 23rd October further 
information will be sent out to parents with booking times. 
 

ParentPay 
 

We will be introducing ParentPay over the next few 
weeks. More information will be released in due course 
but please find attached information why the School is 
introducing this cashless system and the benefits it 
brings to our School. 
 

3AO 
 
Have been to B&Q this week as part of their 'Moving-On' 
curriculum. They formed teams and used a symbols chart to 
find different products in the store. We were introduced to 
several members of staff and used our communication 
techniques to ask for guidance. All the teams were very 
successful and are looking forward to a new challenge next 
week.  
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
 

Thank you to everyone who came and supported the 
Macmillan Coffee Morning last Friday. 6EM raised a 
fantastic £285!! 
 

 
 
 
 

 


